
Scheduled Highway Road Closures 

 

The Highway Superintendent will notify Shelburne Dispatch of any road closures as soon as the 
Highway Superintendent confirms the road closure. 

The Highway Superintendent will then notify the Administrative Assistant of the road closures. 

The Administrative Assistant will notify the Fire Chief of the road closures. 

The Administrative Assistant will post the road closures on the website on the banner, on the 
calendar and on the Highway Department website. 

The Highway Superintendent will post signs along the affected roads the week before the 
scheduled road closures. 

 


